April 12, 2019

Mr. Mendoza

La Roca Taqueria and Bakery
425 North H Street

Lompoc, CA 93436

Re: La Roca Taqueria and Bakery, 425 North H Street
RULING ON REQUEST FOR RECONSIDERATION
Dear Mr. Mendoza:

Your letter of March 25, 2019, has been determined to consist of a ‘request for
reconsideration” under the Lompoc Municipal Code (LMC) section 13.16.140. As such, |
have reviewed your request for reconsideration and provide the following response.

The LMC at section 13.16.370 allows the Utility Director the discretion to determine
whether traps/interceptors to capture grease are required in restaurants and other
businesses in order to protect the City's wastewater system. | have reviewed the
information you provided and found it does not negate the need for a grease trap to be
installed at La Roca Taqueria and Bakery.

For that reason, your request for reconsideration is denied.

You may appeal my ruling to the City Council by submitting a written appeal to the
City Clerk within 10 working days. That appeal shall be heard and decided by the City
Council at a regular City Council meeting held within 60 days after receipt of your request.
(LMC 13.16.140)

Very truly yours,

Bon LV,

Brad Wilkie
Utility Director

[ o Jim Throop, City Manager
Stacey Haddon, City Clerk
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